
BEECHWOOD	SCHOOL	
780	BEECHWOOD	AVE. 
FULLERTON,	CA,	92835								

Tel:	(714)447-2850			Fax:	(714)447-2853 

Dear Beechwood Community,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!  We hope everyone had an amazing summer 
filled with fun and wonderful memories.  As we embark on this new academic journey together, 
we are thrilled to welcome back our returning students and families while extending a warm 
welcome to our new members of the Bobcat family. 

At Beechwood School, we work together to ensure that each student receives a rigorous 
and balanced educational program in a caring environment where intercultural understanding 
and respect are valued.  Our mission is that all children will develop critical skills that will allow 
them to effectively communicate, collaborate with peers, investigate and solve problems, and 
achieve their full academic and creative potential.

We are proud to provide a safe and reliable environment for learning for our students.  
We have been recognized, once again, as a Platinum PBIS school where we provide a positive 
school climate and culture through our PBIS implementation system.  We have also been 
named as a 20223 California Distinguished School for our exemplary and quality educational 
programs.  Together, we will continue to cultivate a learning environment where every individual 
feels valued and supported. 

Thank you to our parent groups, PTSA and Foundation, who go above and beyond to 
provide additional support for our students and staff.  We can't wait to welcome everyone back 
and work together to ensure a successful year filled with lasting memories. 

Please note that our office opens August 2nd and the first day of school is Monday, 
August 14th.  Thank you for your continued support and partnership!

Sincerely,  

Hannah Lim  

Principal, Beechwood School




